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1830
Venue:



Beamish & Crawford.

As Lord Mayor I am delighted to be here today 

to officially launch Cork Heritage Open Day 

at this impressive Beamish and Crawford building.  

Cork Heritage Open Day 

celebrates the amazing architecture and history 

of the Built Heritage in the Cork City Region.  

Many of these buildings aren’t usually open 

to the public or would normally charge a fee 

and are relatively unknown to the visitors and citizens of Cork.   

This event will be held on Saturday the 30th of August 2008 and is organized by Cork City Council in partnership with the Heritage Council, Dept of Environment, Heritage and Local Government and the Cork County Council.

Cork Heritage Open Day is now in its 4th year 

and is going from strength to strength.  

This year there are over 30 buildings involved.   

This year the event highlights the architectural prominence and the rich cultural diversity reflected in the various religious buildings and spectacular churches in the City.

In addition there is a special feature on Cork’s Historic Plaques.  

The historic plaques of Cork are a small 

but important part of the city’s heritage.  

Often overlooked these plaques 

· celebrate historic events, 

· identify important built heritage landmarks and

· commemorate the contribution made by people from Cork in their respective fields.  

Beamish and Crawford building is a fine example of Cork’s historic past.  

Located in what was once the medieval city, 

this site has a long and varied history of brewing dating back to before 1650 and possibly as far back as 1500.  

The function and situation of Beamish and Crawford building, 

together with its distinctive features 

make it a key building for this part of the city.   
Indeed I believe there is a plaque marking the spot of the older 16th century Lane’s Brewery a predecessor to Beamish and Crawford located in this building.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Beamish and Crawford and in particular 

Mr Frank Greene and DJ Kiely and their colleagues Christine Kennedy and Breda Slowey 

for facilitating us this evening in hosting this launch. 

I would also like to pay tribute to our Heritage Officer Niamh Twomey, Deborah Murphy and Aoife Corkery in the Planning Policy Dept who organised this event.

Finally special mention must be made of the proprietors of all the participating buildings, 

who have been fantastic in their support 

for this project and without whom this event could not take place.  

On behalf of the people of Cork 

I would like to thank them most sincerely 

for their generosity.

This is a great opportunity for the general public to participate in an event that celebrates the rich Heritage of Cork and 

I urge everyone interested in the Heritage and history of Cork to avail of this marvelous opportunity. 
Go raibh maith agaibh - 
Cllr Brian Bermingham
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